
 
 
 
 

Ref. No. VBACC/77/2021-22 Date: 30.08.2021 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

I am directed to notify that, because the Hon’ble Upacharya, Visva-Bharati is currently under 
siege, the admissions process in various courses at Visva-Bharati cannot proceed as usual. As 
the Vice-Chancellor is Chairman of the Central Admission Committee as well as of the VB 
Admission Coordination Cell, his valuable suggestions, advice, and approval are routinely 
required. For this, the Admission Cell needs the physical presence of the Vice Chancellor in 
his office. Given these unfavorable circumstances, as directed by the competent authority, the 
admission process stands temporarily suspended.  

Therefore, the proposed dateline as per the notice vide Ref. No. VBACC/76/2021-22, dated 
27/08/2021, may also be treated as cancelled.  

The revised schedule of Publication of Provisional Merit List and Online Counselling & 
Admission will be published in due course. 

All are requested to keep an eye on the VB website/admission portal for progression/update 
relating to admission into different courses at Visva-Bharati. The relevant links are as below:- 

1.  https://visvabharati.ac.in/adm21/index.html 
2.  https://visvabharatiadmission.samarth.edu.in/ 

 
 

 

Sd/-  

Coordinator,  
Admission Coordination Cell  

Visva-Bharati 

 


